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ROLLING MEADOWS LIBRARY BOARD OFFICERS 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT 

July 2011 

We received the Board nominating sheets from the Board members.  There were eight sheets, 
including my own.   All the nominations were for the following slate of officers.  There were no 
other names suggested for any of the offices. 

  

President:  Dick Wright 

Vice President:  Jean Threadgill 

Secretary:  Marsha Kremer 

Treasurer:  Peg Webb  

 

We thank all of our trustees for their help in this nominations process.  We remind you that the 
officers will be elected at our July Board meeting, and that nominations may be made from the 
floor, if so desired.   

Eunice C. Semple and Donna Pauly, Nominating Committee 


